
Summer Term 1

As we approach the summer term
we are busy organising lots of
exciting things for the children,
including learning outdoors as

much as possible! There is also an
exciting trip to the Alhambra

theatre.

Parent workshop
Thursday 15th May 2:00-

3:00

Trip to Alhambra 
25th April

To prepare for the upcoming maths unit on fractions, help your
children to understand the meaning of ‘half’ ‘quarter’ ‘three
quarters’  and ‘thirds’ in any way you choose. Examples include:
cutting a cake or pizza and sharing quantities of sweets.

The children will read a story called Little Red and will use their school trip
to the Alhambra to help them with their writing. Please continue to read

with your child every day and practice spellings.

In maths we will cover fractions, time and statistics in the summer term.

Science This half term the children will be learning about habitats. 

History and
Geography

In the summer term the children will cover looking at monarchs and what
it is like to live by the coast.

The children will make a piece of art in the style of African artist
Martin Bulinya. 
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